## Goddard Space Flight Center Recognizes Contributions of the IUE Observatory Staffs

At its annual awards ceremony last December, the Goddard Space
Flight Center (GSFC) gave formal recognition to the significant
contributions of the IUE Observatory's Science Operations Center and
Operations Control Center staffs. These staffs are provided by
Computer Sciences Corporation (CSC) and Bendix Field Engineering
Corporation, respectively. Each group was presented with GSFC's Group
Achievement Award in recognition of sustained and dedicated contributions
to the success of the IUE mission.

Individual recognition was also accorded to Drs. Albert V. Holm and Barry E. Turnrose, both of CSC. Each received GSFC's Outstanding Service Award in recognition of exceptional contributions to the continuing success of the IUE science operation.

The NASA IUE Project is pleased to see these groups and individuals recognized by the Center for their work.

Keith Kalinowski IUE Operations Scientist